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Senator Carr asked: 

Has the Government received any representations from industry or other Stakeholders about 

the desirability of retaining the ICT Sustainability Plan? If so, please summarise the nature and 

extent of those representations. 

Answer: 

No. The Department has not received any representations about the desirability of retaining 

the ICT Sustainability Plan. 


